
 

 

26 May 2021 

Gas licence review 2020 

Publication of submissions on issues paper 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published three submissions received in response to 
its issues paper for the gas licence review 2020. 

Submissions were received from: 

• Alinta Energy 

• AGL 

• Perth Energy. 

The issues paper was published on 29 April 2021 and sought public comment on proposed 
amendments to the gas licence templates. 

The ERA will consider the matters raised in the submissions when making its decision on the 
proposed amendments to the gas licence templates. 
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